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Dear Audubon Preschool Parents and Guardians, 

 

On behalf of the Haviland Avenue Elementary School Parent Teacher Association (PTA) I 

wanted to take the time to welcome you to the Audubon School District as your child 

starts their educational journey!  My name is Raye Martin and I am the PTA President at 

Haviland Avenue.   The PTA looks forward to assisting our Haviland Avenue and 

Audubon Preschool families in bridging the gap between our students, parents, and 

teachers in both schools!   

 

This year we are excited to work alongside Ms. Ledyard (Principal), Ms. Mastalsz 

(Preschool Master Teacher), and Kate Davidson (Parent Preschool Liaison) to provide 

student and family events and fundraising opportunities throughout the school year. 

Specific to the preschool we are hoping to raise funds to put towards outdoor play 

equipment and sensory hallway materials.   Audubon Park Preschool will be looking to 

form a Preschool Parent Committee to help brainstorm for events specific to the 

preschool and volunteer when needed.   

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to the 

Haviland PTA (haspta@gmail.com).   

 

Sincerely 

 

Raye Martin 

Haviland Avenue Elementary School PTA President 
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